
Notice to Residents

Town of Lincoln

Kewaunee County

The Town of Lincoln Plan Commission will hold a public hearing on Monday, January 17, 2022 at 7:00 PM at the Lincoln Town Hall.  They will hear a Zoning Change request from Lori Sampo, Et Al to zone a 3.000 acre parcel from A-1 Agricultural to Rs-1 Rural Residential. The remaining 24.92 acre parcel would be zoned to A-2 General Ag.  The parcel is located in the SW¼ of the NW¼, Section 6, T25N R24E and located at N9510 Red River-Lincoln Town Line Road Rd., Casco.  After hearing all testimony, the Plan Commission will make a recommendation that the Town Board either grant or deny the above request.   
Members of the Town of Lincoln Board of Supervisors may be present at this hearing.

Joseph A. Jerabek

Zoning Administrator, Town of Lincoln

12/30/2021
Following the above public hearing, the Town of Lincoln Plan Commission will also address Freedom of Information Act requirements for the Town of Lincoln per Board of Supervisors request.

Jesse Jerabek

Chairman, Town of Lincoln

1/3/2022


